From: I

Sent: 03 February 2020 09:55

To: Planning

Subject: Re: 4B Hampstead Hill Gardens,NW3 2PL
Hi Roberta

The application number is 2019/5835/P

Many thanks

David Jaffe

From: Planning

Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 9:01 AM

To: David Jaffe

Subject: RE: 4B Hampstead Hill Gardens,NW3 2PL
Dear David

Please could you confirm the application number that this objection relates to?
Then | can upload it to the application file.

Kind regards

Web: camden.gov.uk

5 Pancras Square
London
N1C 4AG

!enl: !! !anuary !!!! !l!!

To: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 4B Hampstead Hill Gardens,NW3 2PL

Dear Sirs — | am writing with regard to the planning application for 4B
Hampstead Hill Gardens,NW3 2PL. | reside atjjHampstead Hill
Gardens and have done so for the past 11 years during which time |
have experienced more and more problems with regard to parking.
Not only does do we have the Royal Free Hospital close by but also
Hampstead Hill school is 100 yards away. Visitors to the hospital and
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parents of children at the school invariably park wherever they can in
the road; sometimes | have to double park with my hazard lights on for
over 30 minutes until | spot a parking space!

Thus | object to the fact of this application based upon two factors.
Firstly the impact of traffic and parking will be immense especially with
regard to the demolition and rebuilding work. Builder’s
vehicles,suspended parking bays,skips etc will create even more chaos
and it should be noted that 4B Hampstead Hill Gardens is situated
close to the bend in the road which is already a problem with cars
cutting through from Pond Street to Rosslyn Hill at great speed.
Secondly my other objection relates to the size and design of the
application. It constitutes an OVER DEVELOPMENT of the existing
house and includes a very deep basement which will injurious to
surrounding homes.

| hope this email will be taken into consideration.

Yours faithfully

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.
This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and
process the data we hold about you and residents.



